
No Registration Required
St. Louis Park Public Schools  
Summer 2020 FREE Meals Program
Breakfast & Lunch
Grab-And-Go 
Bag Meals

June 8-August 21
Monday-Wednesday, 11 a.m.-12:45 p.m.
NOTE: Wednesday’s meal bag will include meals for  
Wednesday, Thursday, and Friday.

For more information, 
contact the School 
Nutrition Office at  
952-928-6146.

Phone: (952) 928-6146 
Facebook: @stlouisparkpublicschools 
Twitter: @SLPublicSchools 
Instagram: st.louisparkpublicschools

June 5, 2020 9:28 AM

School meals don’t  
have to stop just  
because it’s summer.
Summer Eats Minnesota serves free, 
healthy and delicious meals during the 
summer. It’s open to children up to age 
18. Best of all, no registration is required.

How to locate free meals:
• Download the FREE “Summer Eats 

Minnesota” app from your smartphone’s  
app store and find serving sites nearby.

• Or text “summer meals” to 97779.  
Have your address ready and find the  
serving sites near you.

There are free serving sites across the state 
at parks, recreation centers, community 
centers, libraries, and schools. 

Kids just show up and eat. 
www.summereatsmn.org

FREE!

Meals are free for ALL  
St. Louis Park Children
• Ages 18 and younger
• No registration required
• Meals will include a protein, a grain, a 		
	 fruit, a vegetable, and a beverage.

Pick up meals at: 
Aquila Elementary School 
8500 W. 31st St., St. Louis Park

Park Spanish Immersion  
Elementary School 
9400 Cedar Lake Rd., St. Louis Park

St. Louis Park High School 
6425 W. 33rd St., St. Louis Park

Wednesday’s pick-up will also 
include a bag of non-perishible 
food from the Sheridan Story.
The Sheridan Story 
focuses on the food  
gaps when children  
aren’t able to receive 
free and reduced meal programs. It provides 
weekend and other food gap programs serving 
over 10,000 children across 300 locations.


